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Date: July 4, 2014 

Address: One Motorola Plaza Holtsville NY 11742-1300 USA 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 
Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rules 
 
Reference: FCC ID: UZ7TC700H 
 

To The Commission:  

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: H9PTC700H as established in 

47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Symbol Technologies, Inc. 

will establish a new FCC ID under H9P grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to 

UZ7TC700H will remain in effect. 
 

An authorization letter by Motorola Solutions, Inc. is attached.  

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is UZ7TC700H 

2. The original grant date is 04/28/2014  

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number is different. 

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:  

Cover Letter  

External Photos  

FCC ID label format and location  
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Andrew Ho 

Regulatory Manager 

Tel: +65 6643 9326 

Email: andrew.ho@motorolasolutions.com 

 


